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Spencer, Oshea 

From: 	 John Huston <johnhuston65@yahoo.com> 
Sent: 	 Friday, July 13, 2018 4:05 PM 
To: 	 Spencer, Oshea 
Cc: 	 Gwen Megale 
Subject: 	 Re: Docket #47998/SOAH Docket #473-18-2879 WS 

NIB JUL I 6 AM 11: 29 

FILING CLERK 

WARMING: EXTE NAL SENDER. Always be cautious when clicking links or opening attachments. 
NEVER provide your user ID or password. 

Yes, Please do. Thank you. 
JOHN HUSTON 

From: "Spencer, Oshea" <Oshea.Spencer@puc.texas.gov> 
To: John Huston <johnhuston65@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 3:41 PM 
Subject: RE: Docket #47998/SOAH Docket #473-18-2879 WS 

Hi Mr. Huston, 

Do you want Ms. Megale to become the new ratepayers representative? If so, I can 
file the email you provided in the docket. Is that ok with you? I don't want to file 
anything that you wanted to be kept confidential. If I file it, I will redact the phone 
numbers. 

Please let me know if you want me to file the email in the docket. This communicates 
to the judge that you are designating a new ratepayers' representative. 

Thanks, 
Oshea Spencer 

From: John Huston [mailto:johnhuston65©yahoo.corn] 
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 11:38 AM 
To: Spencer, Oshea <Oshea.Spencer@puc.texas.goy> 
Cc: Elizabeth Drews <Elizabeth.Drews©soah.texas.goy>; Meitra Farhadi <Meitra.Farhadi@soah.texas.goy>; 
Melissa Ethridge <Melissa.Ethridge©soah.texas.goy>; Gwen Megale <gamegale©comcast.net> 
Subject: Docket #47998/S0AH Docket #473-18-2879 WS 

VVARNING: EXTERNAL SENDER. Always be cautious when clicking links or opening 
attachments. NEVER provide your user ID or password. 
Ms. Osha Spencer, 

Please lend your assistance in this matter or direct someone who can help. 
Without going into detail, unless you require, I have become overwhelmed with personal matters, not 
to mention that l have no legal training. 
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l reached out to a few of our subdivision persons who have served or are serving on our HOA Board 
of Directors. 
Having said this, l want to turn over my responsibility of further communication to: 

-Gwen Megale; 
Ms. Megale is our most recent outgoing President of the Board and very capable. 
She has requested someone call her on Monday, July 16 @ 10:30AM @ij 
offered to speak for the ratepayers. 
She will have another person with her to assist if necessary. 

and has 

l have total confidence in Ms. Megale and will thank her again for taking up this work for me. 

Sincerely and Respectfully, 
JOHN HUSTON @MNIIIMOS 
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